
INFORMATIONAL REPORT 
DATE ISSUED:  October 11, 2022 REPORT NO:  HCR22-115 

ATTENTION: Chair and Members of the San Diego Housing Commission 
For the Agenda of October 13, 2022 

SUBJECT: Workshop & Discussion: Project-Based Housing Vouchers Overview 

COUNCIL DISTRICT: Citywide 

NO ACTION IS REQUIRED ON THE PART OF THE HOUSING COMMISSION 

San Diego Housing Commission staff will present an informational workshop about the process for 
determining the availability of Project-Based Housing Vouchers (PBVs), project requirements and the 
competitive process for awarding these vouchers. PBVs are awarded to specific affordable rental 
housing developments to provide rental assistance linked to their units. When a tenant moves on, the 
rental housing voucher remains with the affordable housing unit to help another household with low 
income or experiencing homelessness. 

Respectfully submitted, Approved by, 

Azucena Valladolid Jeff Davis 
Azucena Valladolid  Jeff Davis 
Executive Vice President of Rental Assistance & Interim President & Chief Executive Officer 
Workforce Development San Diego Housing Commission 
San Diego Housing Commission 

Docket materials are available in the “Governance & Legislative Affairs” section of the San Diego 
Housing Commission website at www.sdhc.org.  
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